
NASSAU COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

November18, 2015 from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m.  
 

Baldwin Senior High School,  

841 Ethel T. Kloberg Drive, Baldwin, NY  

For more information, please contact 
Sean Sallie, NCDPW, at 

ssallie@nassaucountyny.gov 

2nd Public Information Meeting 

Grand Avenue 
Complete Streets 
Traffic Study 

Nassau County is undertaking a Grand Avenue Complete Streets 
Traffic Study to identify feasible measures that will provide a safer 
environment for the users and improve circulation along the approx-
imately 1.4 mile stretch of Grand Avenue from Merrick Road to Stan-
ton Avenue.   
 
The County will be sharing potential improvements and findings 
from the Study.  You are encouraged to attend and provide feedback 
and thoughts to help bring safe and convenient access and mobility 
for all roadway users of all ages and abilities.  

 
 


